
SARVODAYA CENTRAL VIDYALAYA 

Mar Ivanios Vidya Nagar, Nalanchira, Thiruvananthapuram – 15 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

This is to inform you about the school bus facility for the academic year 2022 - 

'23. Please note the following points: 

1. School buses will be plying from 1June, 2022 onwards. 

2.  As there are only limited seats available, it will be availed on a first 

come first serve basis. 

3. Only online registration is possible. Please confirm your ward’s bus 

facility at the earliest by registering through our school website. 

4. The online portal for registration will be open from 9.00 a.m. on 24 May 

till 5 p.m. on 27 May. 

5. All the details, such as the bus number, boarding points, timings, bus fare 

etc. will be there on the website page. 

6. The registration will be confirmed only after remitting the bus fare and 

downloading the receipt. 

7. Those who are having any fee dues will not be able to register for bus; 

therefore you are requested to clear the pending fees prior to the date. 

8. Using school bus in the previous years is not a claim to avail bus facility 

for the forthcoming year. 

9. Bus fees once remitted will not be refunded. 

10.For more clarification please contact- 

School Office: 0471-2530898 

Help Desk : 0471-4010025, 9567299650 (only for fee 

remittance) 

 

 

 
Thank you. 

Principal 

Free Hand

Free Hand


